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16th September 2022 

"Grief is the price we pay for love." 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our sovereign, Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a period 
of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign. 

Guidance providing the public, businesses and institutions with advice on the period of National Mourning 
following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II has been issued by the Cabinet Office.  

The official date of the State Funeral is 19 September 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and settings 
that are normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day as a mark of respect. This will include 
schools and colleges. Shobnall Primary & Nursery School will be closed on this day. 

During the period of mourning, only essential and urgent communications will be shared and published. 

After 10 days, all communications inclusive of the newsletter and Twitter will continue. 

You can also visit the Palace’s website for more information about the mourning period. 
 
“She was our North, South, East and West, she was our constant, our nation’s best. 
She served us for so many years, now our people are in tears. 
We can be sad as she departs, as we say goodbye with broke hearts. 
But we can also know this day, she’s reunited with her strength and stay.” 
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